
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

27th January 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

YEAR SIX: SOCIAL EVENT – EAT ‘N’ BOWL: THURSDAY 9th MARCH 

 

A Year Six social event has been arranged to Eat ‘N’ Bowl in St Neots on Thursday 9th March. This will be a 

treat for the children having completed their MOCK End of Key Stage Two tests the week before. The 

children will need to meet class teachers in the foyer of Eat ‘N’ Bowl at 4:00pm, and will need to be 

collected promptly by parent/carer at 6:00pm. 

 

The cost of the evening will be £12.20 per person.  

The total cost includes: two hours of bowling, a meal and a drink 

Payment can be made on +Pay via www.parentmail.co.uk, or cheque or cash 

 

To reserve a place, please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 6th 

February. 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Mr Martin Righetta 

Head of Year Six 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
YEAR SIX: SOCIAL EVENT – EAT ‘N’ BOWL: THURSDAY 9th MARCH 

 

Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher by Monday 6th February 

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………….. Class…………………….. 

 

Please tick:  

I enclose/ have made payment of £12.20 for the above event  

     

I will collect my child at 6:00pm from Eat ‘N’ Bowl/ the following person will collect my child on my 

behalf  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please tick your choice of meal: 

Chicken Nuggets + Fries  

Cheese Burger + Fries  

Sausage + Fries  

Cheesy Fries  

Veggie Burger + Fries  

 

My emergency contact number while my child is on this trip will be ………………………………………………… 

 

 

Signed……………………………………… Date: ……………………………………………………. 

 

Should we have any concerns about your son/daughter’s behaviour, we will contact you to discuss his/her place 

on trips. We reserve the right to not take any student whose behaviour is considered in any way anti-social or 

unsafe. The Academy is required to undertake a risk assessment for all trips and visits.  We cannot allow any student 

to take part in an activity unless any risk involved is assessed as being low.  Details of the trips and our expectations 

will be conveyed to students via assemblies and during class time. 

 

As this event takes place out of school hours, please send your child WITH their medication from HOME 

 

 

http://www.parentmail.co.uk/

